
Comments being taken on trail
plans for Truckee
Comments are being taken until Jan. 8 on the draft initial
study-proposed mitigated negative declaration for the Truckee
River Legacy Trail Phase 3B Project.

The project would construct a paved Class I trail south of the
Truckee River, connecting Phase 3A trail (located west of the
TTSA  Wastewater  Treatment  Plant)  to  Glenshire  Drive.  The
project would also construct a bridge over Martis Creek by its
confluence with the Truckee River. The trail would travel
through property owned by Truckee, U.S. Forest Service, and
Tahoe-Truckee Sanitation Agency.

Written  comments  should  be  sent  to:  Becky  Bucar,  Town  of
Truckee,  Engineering  Division,  10183  Truckee  Airport  Road,
Truckee, CA 96161.

The Truckee Town Council is scheduled to consider adoption of
the IS/MND on Jan. 8.

For  more  info,  contact  Becky  Bucar  at  (530)  582.2932  or
bbucar@townoftruckee.com.
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